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As all of you may have seen, the Mountain
Dog Coffee logo has changed! While we loved
the old logo, we felt that as we continue to
grow, so should our logo. 
With our new logo comes new products and
events, but do not worry, we are still the same
ol’ Mountain Dog. 

Stay tuned for an opportunity to name the
new MDC face!

THE MDC COMMUNITY

The last week of January, Mountain Dog happily
welcomed a knitting group to meet every Tuesday
at the coffee shop! This group is set to meet every
Tuesday from 1 p.m. - 3 p.m. at Mountain Dog
Coffee. Whether you are a beginner or an expert,
we invite you out to showcase your knitting skills
while drinking  one of our delicious handcrafted
drinks. 
If interested please reach out to Val (last name) at
(585) 519-9540.

WANT TO BE

FEATURED?

Here at Mountain Dog Coffee, we value our
customers and their businesses. Whether it is
advertising on the TV board or interviewing you
for the monthly newsletter, feel free to reach
out on our Instagram or Facebook! You have all
helped us, now let us help you! 

Paws in the Park 
Paws in the Park will be our monthly update
on our much-adored dog park! At the end of
January marked one of our members
birthday, which the graciously celebrated at
Mountain Dog! Thank you Olivia and Sage for
allowing us to celebrate Sage’s birthday with
you!
To stay updated with Mountain Dog Park
events, join the Facebook group. 
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